
 

 

 

 

Luverne Public Schools is seeking a variety of SUBSTITUTES for the 2022-2023 school year. 

• Description: The district is looking for individuals that may be seeking part time or 

flexible hours to work with our students and staff. Subs are needed in a variety of 

different positions and have different qualifications. Below are areas that  subs are 

needed for and a short description: 

o Classroom Teacher: Individuals with a 4-year degree in any area can acquire a 

short-call sub license. Subs are needed nearly every day and can determine 

preferred subjects or grade levels. Substitute teacher pay is $150 per day. 

o Paraprofessional: Para subs are not required to acquire a license. Subs are needed 

nearly every day and can work in different schools through the district. Substitute 

para pay is $15 per hour.  

o Food Service Staff: Subs are needed to help with the serving of lunch throughout the 

year. Shifts are about 2-3 hours long. Substitute food service pay is $15 per hour. 

• Start Date: Fall 2022 

• Apply to: Send letter of application, resume, and completed district application to Craig 

Oftedahl, Supt. of Schools (c.oftedahl@isd2184.net), 709 N. Kniss, Luverne, MN 56156. EOE 
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